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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reception and Year One, ‘Gardens are Good for You’, RHS Rosemoor, Torrington 

The children had a wonderful time exploring the sculptures in the woods and making their own 

fragrant potions using natural materials collected from the gardens.  The children also planted seeds 

that they could take home and nurture. 

     

Woodpeckers, Kingfishers, and Swans, ‘Frozen Kingdom’ 

The children have been learning how polar animals are adapted to their frozen habitats and have been 

finding out if fur and blubber really do keep animals warm.  
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If you have any empty six pint milk bottles, please could you send them into school with your child. 
 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 10th February Non Pupil Day 

Monday 13th February to 

Friday 17th February 

Half Term 

Monday 20th February First Day of Term 

Thursday 9th March National Child Measurement Programme visit- Reception 

 

 

Cleaner Vacancies 
 

We are looking for reliable and enthusiastic cleaners to join our team. The successful candidates will 

have a positive outlook, and be able to work independently and as part of a team.    

Permanent positions to start immediately. 

 

Each post is for 2 hours per day, from 4pm to 6pm, Monday to Friday, during the school term and 

thirty additional hours during the school holidays.  

The rate of pay is £10.50 per hour. 

 

The Goodleigh C of E Primary School and Ilfracombe Infant School Federation is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment.  An enhanced Disclosure is required for this post. 

 

Please read our Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy here: https://www.ilfracombe-

inf.devon.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/2022-Safeguarding-and-child-protection-policy.pdf  

 

An application form can be requested from the school office.  Your completed application form should 

be returned by email to adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk or can be printed and returned to the office. 
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